Large disturbances in Paris
This year’s Large Disturbance Workshop, to be held on 26 August at the Palais des Congrès, as part of the CIGRE Paris Session 2024, will look at grid disturbances caused by reduced inertia/increasing participation of inverter based resources and by events such as floods, wildfires and cyclones. Countries represented will include Poland, Scandinavia, Singapore, Australia (east coast), Alberta (Canada), The Netherlands, Brazil, Mozambique and India. In addition, there will be a recap of system events over the last 10 years.
The Large Disturbance Workshop originated in the early 1990s with a small group of power system operators meeting on the sidelines of CIGRE Paris Sessions comparing notes.
Over the following 20 years the meetings grew in size but remained focussed on the technicalities of power system operation.  For the 2012 Paris Session, the LDW became a joint workshop of CIGRE’s power system operation study group and its markets & regulation study group.
For the past six Paris Sessions each Large Disturbance Workshop has attracted around 500 participants, with a focus on about ten events each year, involving a range of power systems, from large interconnected to small isolated, and a number of different market designs.
For example, in 2022 (reduced participation due to Covid) presentations covered events in Europe, Japan, Israel, Australia (west coast), Australia (east coast), New Zealand and India.
The focus of the workshops is understanding what went wrong in each case and what was, or could be, done to prevent a recurrence.
The CIGRE Paris Session 2024 will take place from 25 to 30 August, the 50th such biennial gathering held by CIGRE.
The conference will include around 1200 new technical papers while the accompanying trade show is expected to bring together more than 300 technology and service providers.
Further information https://session.cigre.org/the-session/2024-paris-session.html
